National Association of Lift Makers NALM

( 1/34 Devonshire Street  London WIN 1RF
telephone: 071-935 3013

Director D M Fazakerle
irector Y faxe 071-935 3321

To: All Members
ce: The Quality and Technical Committee (1867)
21st November 1994

Dear Sir,
Toggle Switches

I have been advised that a switch of the ‘toggle’ type has failed in the ‘closed’ position. I
understand this switch type was used extensively prior to the introduction of EN.81 and in
particular was used for pit isolation and rooftop isolation control.

In view of the nature of this fault it might be as well for members to double check wherever
such equipment is still in use. Should any further information be required in the meantime
please contact the Association,

Yours faithfully,
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